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Collection Overview

Repository: National Anthropological Archives

Title: MS 1333 Letter regarding a cave on the Gila River
Date: September 7, 1878

Identifier: NAA.MS1333

Creator: Winter, J. C.

Extent: 3 Pages

Language: Undetermined .

Administrative Information

Citation

Manuscript 1333, National Anthropological Archives, Smithsonian Institution

Scope and Contents

Letter relative to a cave discovered on the Gila River about 52 miles from Ft. Bayard, thought by the writer to be an
old Aztec burial place. Letter forwarded by Secretary Baird to Major Powell for attention.

Local Numbers

NAA MS 1333

General

Previously titled "Letter."

Names and Subject Terms

This collection is indexed in the online catalog of the Smithsonian Institution under the following terms:

Types of Materials:
Letters

Places:
Gila River (N.M.) -- Archeology
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